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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Spring performance – Year 3 and 4 

Your child will be performing in this year’s spring play, ‘Tuishi Pamoja’, as part of this they will wear 

something that represents the animal they are playing. This will not be a costume; instead if possible 

could they please bring in the relevant item for their character from the following table: 

Zebra Giraffe Meerkat 

White top or 

Black top or 

Black and white top  

(no logos or writing) 

Brown top or 

Orange top or 

Yellow top 

(no logos or writing) 

Striped top 

(no logos or writing) 

 

Please could they bring it, in a named plastic bag, as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Miss Jordan, Mrs Scanes, Mrs Rea and Mrs Hafeez 
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